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23 October 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 

The Importance of Honesty 
There was a farmer who sold a pound of butter to a baker. One day the baker decided to weigh the 
butter to see if he was getting the right amount, which he wasn’t. Angry about this, he took the farmer 
to court. 
 

The judge asked the farmer if he was using any measure to weight the butter. The farmer replied, 
“Your Honour, I am primitive. I don’t have a proper measure, but I do have a scale.” 
 

The judge asked, “Then how do you weigh the butter?” 
 

The farmer replied, “Your Honour, long before the baker started buying butter from me, I have been 
buying a pound loaf of bread from him. Every day when the baker brings the bread, I put it on the scale 
and give him the same weight in butter. If anyone is to be blamed, it is the baker.” 

 

In life, you get what you give. Don’t try and cheat others.      Mr. C Marais 
 

Important dates 
Term 4  06 October – 2 December (closing date to be confirmed) 

   Teachers return 05 October – 15 December 

30 October  Gr 12 Valedictory 

05 November Gr 12 Final Exams Start 

09 November Gr 7 – 11 Final Exams Start  

09 November School finishes at 13:00  
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT OUR GRADE 12 LEARNERS WRITE UNTIL THE 15TH OF DECEMBER! 
 

Shuttle Service 
Applications for our shuttle service is now available. Forms are available from the office. 
 

Please note that we need to wear our masks at all times while on the school shuttle. We also need 
to sanitize our hands before we get onto the bus.  
 

Message from our principal Mr. D Swart 

Please remember that all exams and assessments must take place at school under examination 
conditions. We will continue our Covid procedures throughout the exam period and a room will be 
available for children who have medical exemption and cannot sit in the class with others. 
 

It is very important that ALL our children write their exams as this will contribute directly to 
determining whether or not they progress to the next grade. Medically exempted learners will be 
allowed to leave once they have completed their test/exam on the particular day.  
 

Our Grade 12 learners will officially be done with school on the 30th October after their Valedictory 
Service. They have 1 week at home and then they start their final exams on the 5th of November. 
This is the end of a 12-year journey, and we hope that they are working hard on their studies so that 
they can end this journey on a high note. Good luck with your exam preparations and we wish you 
all the very best for the upcoming exams!  
 
Have an awesome weekend 
Keep safe 
High School Staff 


